
                       SDC Educational Visit to SEBI

28th march 2018 

An Educational Visit to the Securities and Exchange Board of India (SEBI) office was 

conducted on 28th March 2018. The visit enabled 30 students to experience the work 

environment in SEBI and thus had an opportunity of learning outside the classroom. 

 



 

 
 

 



 


